
 Balfour Beatty Construction and Culver City Unified School District are proud 

to announce that the New Synthetic Field and Track at Culver City High School is 

about to break ground!  Take a look at the Upcoming Events for a sneak peak of what 

to expect in the near future.   

 Balfour Beatty Construction is pleased to be your new general contracting 

partner for this project and to work alongside the District’s selected architect,      

Westberg + White.  Our Scope of Work includes constructing a new synthetic grass 

football field and a new synthetic track at Culver City High School.  In addition to  this 

project, our project team will be working with the District’s solar consultant and   

Westberg + White to assist with the coordination of the future solar project at Culver 

City High School, Culver City Middle School, and  Farragut 

Elementary School.    

 Balfour Beatty Construction has a proven                         

track record in successfully delivering similar athletic 

track and field construction projects for a large      

number of school districts statewide.  Not only do 

we intend on being good neighbors and partners by 

staying in tune with the needs and concerns of the 

community, we also look forward to working closely 

with Culver City Unified School District and running a 

clean and safe job for everyone.  Thanks in advance 

for your cooperation and GO CENTAURS! 
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Questions / Concerns 
Contact  

Gary Nenadal  (310) 415-6655 

gnenadal@balfourbeattyus.com       

Or                                    
Gil Fullen   (714) 808-3268 

gfullen@balfourbeattyus.com 
 

To learn more about  

Balfour Beatty Construction  

visit 

www.balfourbeattyus.com 

Starting at top left corner: John Bernardy—Senior Vice 

President. Gil Fullen—Executive-in-charge. Charles 

Brown—Operations Manager. John Woodruff—

Preconstruction Manager. Bryan Osborne—Project 

Manager.  Gary Nenadal—Superintendent.  

Upcoming Events 
 March 28, 2013 —             

Community Meeting will be 

held at Culver City Middle 

School Multi-Purpose Room 

at 7:00 pm 

 April 3, 2013—Mobilization of 

Site (install temp fencing, set 

up jobsite trailer, etc.)  

 April 8, 2013—Increment 1 

(mobilize, demo & grading)      

Construction Start 

MEET THE CONSTRUCTION TEAM  

http://www.balfourbeattyus.com

